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>> Good afternoon everyone my name is Adam, I lived in-- County and reside in Castle Rock with
my wife and three children. I served the Western side of the state as a union rep for the local--
vendors, I have been involved and interested in this project for about six years now. During that
time NWIW has continued to meet the requirements to obtain the necessary permits for this project.
A lot of conditions they have far exceeded that as well. For example the projects incorporation of
the 0 water discharge in the design and commitment to mitigate for 100% of emissions first day of
Washington. The year-long review included the project will most likely result in reduction of 6
million tons-- carbon emissions globally. That is twice the amount of carbon emitted from the city.
Some have chosen to ignore the benefits this can bring. I would say it does not stop at country's
borders or state lines, in addition to this plant having a net reduction in GHG's globally there are a
few benefits we will see as well such as 1000 plus local family with jobs during the  three-year
construction phase. And nearly 30 to $40 million in tax revenue. I encourage you to put Washington
on the map and to help decarbonized Washington and I urge you to approve the spinal permit.
Thank you. 


